
16. GROWING COMMUNITIES – ORGANIC RESOURCES FOR SOCIAL
NEEDS

The Board considered a report seeking its ideas, suggestions and an expression of
interest in a project to maximise the use of organic resources in community style
gardens and to meet a wide range of social needs.

The Board decided to support the concept of growing communities – organic
resources for social needs in principle and to discuss it in more detail at a
Community Focus Committee or Seminar meeting in the year 2000.


